
 

 

Dear Warren Goodell, 

I’m pleased to inform you that the Sundt Foundation Board of Directors has approved a 
grant for  Kelly Memorial Food Pantry in the amount of $8000.00 from the El Paso 
giving area. In the next few days, you will be receiving a call from your local giving area 
representative to schedule a brief onsite visit to deliver your check. If you do not receive 
your check in a month, please contact us at sundtfoundation@sundt.com. 

Sundt’s purpose is to build environments where our clients, employee-owners, and 
communities prosper. The Sundt Foundation was created in 1999, as a way, to give 
back to the communities where we live and work. Since then, we’ve awarded millions of 
dollars in grants to nonprofit organizations, like yours, that focus on improving lives. 

 

Grant money comes from individual employee contributions, which are matched dollar-
for-dollar by the company. On behalf of Sundt, we are proud to partner with your 
organization and look forward to hearing more about your impact on the community. 

 

Best wishes, 

Emily Dwosh 
Executive Director, Sundt Foundation 
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